
 

 
CAMPUS STORE BOOKSELLING SCHEDULE 

 
 

Wednesday, Aug. 21   9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.  All Middle School 
 
Thursday, Aug. 22   8:30 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.  Freshmen ONLY 
      12:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.  Juniors ONLY  
        
Friday, Aug. 23    8:30 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.  Sophomores ONLY 
      12:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.  Seniors ONLY 
  

 
Monday, Aug. 26  Moving back to Bookstore Closed 
     
Tuesday, Aug. 27  9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.  Open to ALL students 

      
Wednesday, Aug. 28        8:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.  Open to ALL students 
 
Thursday, Aug. 29         8:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.  Open to ALL students 
 
Friday, Aug. 30         Store Closed   
 
Monday, Sept. 2        Store Closed    
 
Tuesday, Sept. 3         9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.  Open to ALL students 
 
Wednesday, Sept. 4         First day of School  Open to ALL students 
 
   

      
• Wednesday, 8/21 – Friday, 8/23 the Campus Store will be set up in the Reading Room in 

Albright Hall.  
• Tuesday, 8/27 we will re-open in the Bookstore in the basement of Albright Hall.  
• Middle School students should first go to the Middle School Office to pick up their schedule 

and book list before going to pick up their books. 
• Upper School students should meet with their Dean in the Upper School Library in 

Albright Hall to get their schedule and book list.  They will also meet with the Technology 
Department to get a new student I.D. and new School Account log in information. When 
complete, they may get in line to pick up their books. 

• Families that wish to buy books before the assigned day may ONLY purchase new copies. 
Used books may not be purchased until the assigned day and time. 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

CAMPUS STORE & TEXTBOOK INFORMATION 
 

Campus Store hours during the academic year will be Monday – Friday, 8:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. The 
Campus Store will be closed when classes are not in session. 
 
When a student makes a purchase in the Campus Store, it is billed directly to their student 
account. Receipts are available.  Any questions regarding Campus Store purchases can be directed 
to Jeff Ryan, Manager of the Campus Store at 716-332-6392. 
 
The Campus Store orders enough books for every student. Families are welcome to explore 
alternative sources for their books, but should understand that only books purchased through the 
school store may be returned for credit. Please note: All courses require textbooks identified by a 
specific number called the ISBN. If you purchase a book from a vendor other than the school store 
and your child has a schedule change that requires different materials, book returns may only be 
done through the original vendor. A list of textbooks for each course will be made available on the 
school website in mid-August. All questions regarding student class scheduling should be directed 
to their respective Class Dean. 
 
The Campus Store offers a Book Buy-Back Program at the end of the school year. Books scheduled 
for course use in the upcoming school year will be considered for “buy-back” if they are clear of 
excessive writing, highlighting and underlining. Please encourage your child to keep their books in 
good condition if you wish to participate in this program. The current buy-back credit is 50% of 
the new book selling price. 

 
 

 
 
 

 


